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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of Half Term One of Year 11, we are supporting our pupils so that they can prepare for 
the Pre-Public Examinations which will take place during week commencing 28th November 2022. Year 11 have 
made an excellent start to the new academic year. At the end of the last academic year, we supported pupils to 
undertake their first Pre-Public examinations. Now that your child is in Year 11, the timetable of period six 
intervention has been running since September - this has been informed by the previous set of examinations sat 
in Year 10.  
 
To support your child in achieving excellent outcomes in these forthcoming examinations, we have created a 
revision overview of the topics which your child will be examined on; this revision overview should act as a checklist 
so that your child can evaluate which topics they are confident with and those they need to spend more time 
revising. There are links to revision sites which can be used in addition to any revision materials provided by 
subject teachers using Satchel One. There is also an overview of the support available to your child, so that we 
can continue to work together to enable your child to achieve to the best of their ability.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your engagement with the remote Parents’ Evening, in addition 
to your attendance at the coffee mornings which have been held throughout this first Half Term. We will continue 
to update the pupil area of the website, so that you can talk to your child about their revision. If you have any 
questions or concerns about the progress your child is making please contact us, so that we can direct you to the 
appropriate Subject Leader. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 

 

 

 

Ms Gilligan 
Deputy Headteacher 
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